The Women’s Club of Madison in Connecticut’s Afghan Project will be celebrating 22 years of service this year in 2022.  Members and friends knit or crochet 7” x 9” rectangles (any color) and once a year get together for a Putting-Together Party. The first year the group made one Afghan and donated it to a local nursing home. Since then, over 1,000 unique child-sized Afghans have been donated to the Village for Families & Children in Hartford and the Madison Police Department. Picking one year to report on; in 2019 the group made 55 Afghans. 40 Afghans were delivered to the Village for Families & Children Village to comfort children who were removed from their homes due to crises in their lives. The Afghans were combined with teddy bears, duffle bags, back-packs, school and personal supplies. 15 Afghans with teddy bears were given to the Madison Police Department to be kept in their vehicles to comfort children who were involved in an accident or other incident. 


